
5th March 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Huge congratulations to the Junior A Hockey team who beat Newpark this morning in the
Leinster Final! Well done to all involved on this great achievement.

The Minor A are also set to play in the final on Friday 8th March at 11am in Three Rock.
Hard luck to the Senior A’s who lost their semi-final on Monday.

Students are not permitted to attend Friday's final unless they are traveling by school bus with
the school community.

There is no additional supervision available at the match for students who arrive
unaccompanied.

Please do not send in an App notice requesting students to leave for the final as this will be
refused.

Wishing our Team the very best of luck and looking forward to a great match.

Yours sincerely

Marguerite Gorby
Principal


